
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-117 24th March 2021 
 

 

Please can you tell me how many staff have been medically retired in 

the last 10 years due to PTSD, what tier medical pension they were 
awarded and how old they were? 

 
The Health Board are unable to provide the information requested as this level of 

information is not recorded on the Electronic Staff Record (ESR).  The specific 
reason for individuals leaving the Health Board either through voluntary 

resignation on health grounds or retirement through ill health is not required to 
be recorded on ESR.   

 


